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To whom it may concern:
 
Given recent market volatility, it is difficult to manage market risk during the time between when
bidders (a) submit bids and (b) receive notification of awards. Accordingly, we respectfully
recommend the following:

1. Provide notification of awards during market hours;
2. Provide notification within one hour of bid submittal; and
3. Consider executing different tenors separately to minimize evaluation and notification time

 
We believe the above measures would result in better execution for the utilities.
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Seth E. Greengrass
Head of Legal and Compliance
 

Axpo U.S. LLC
575 Fifth Avenue | Suite 2801 | New York, NY 10017 
T +1 212 847 1236 | M +1 516 993 3744
seth.greengrass@axpo.us | www.axpo.com
 
The information contained in this electronic message including any attachments hereto, is confidential, intended solely for the
recipient(s) listed above, and may constitute privileged communications or attorney work product. Any unauthorized access,
use, reproduction, transmission, disclosure, dissemination, or reliance upon such information by or to anyone other than the
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